

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri

Pinellas County Sheriff's Office

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas"

October 11, 2018

Honorable Kenneth Welch, Chairman Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 315 Court Street Clearwater Florida 33756

RE: BUDGET AMENDMENT

Sexual Predator & Offender Tracking (SPOT) FY2017-2018

Award # 2018-JAGC-3215

Dear Commissioner Welch:

The Florida Department of Law Enforcement is awarding Pinellas County an Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant for the Sexual Predator and Offender Tracking (SPOT) unit in the amount of \$97,330. We request these funds be added to our FY17-18 budget with the breakdown as follows:

 Personnel Services
 \$ 97,330

 Total
 \$ 97,330

Upon review, please increase our budget allocation accordingly and forward these funds to my Fiscal Affairs Bureau.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri Pinellas County, Florida

BG: SEK/nj

Enclosure

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator

Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court

Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget Don Mello, Analyst, Office of Management and Budget